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Comment on 11-17-14 BOS Agenda Item, Community Planning Guide 
1 message 

Sue Burleson <sueb196815@yahoo.com> Sat, Nov 15, 2014 at 10:21 AM 
Reply-To: Sue Burleson <sueb196815@yahoo.com> 
To: llbosone@edcgov.usll <bosone@edcgov.us>, 11 bostwo@edcgov.usll <bostwo@edcgov.us>, 
II bosthree@edcgov. us II < bosthree@edcgov. us>, II bosfour@edcgov. us II <bosfour@edcgov. us>, 
II bosfive@edcgov. us II <bosfive@edcgov. us>, II edc. cob@edcgov. us II <edc. cob@edcgov. us> 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I cannot attend the November 17 meeting and this email comment is to take the place of my 
personal attendance. 

The Community Planning process is very important to communities and will provide clarity to 
both residents and developers about how each community wants to grow. Please 
acknowledge that the Community Planning Guide is only a guide and will not derail any 
efforts already taken by communities toward creating a Plan. I also ask that you support 
your constituents by placing the Community Plan process as a top priority in the county to 
provide clarity to both residents and developers to protect our quality of life in El Dorado 
County. 

Thank you, 
Sue Burleson 
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1 message 

Jason Bird <jtbird@gmx.com> Sun, Nov 16, 2014 at 6:39PM 
To: bosone@edcgov. us, bostwo@edcgov. us, bosthree@edcgov. us, bosfour@edcgov. us, bosfive@edcgov. us , 
edc.cob@edcgov .us 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I am unable to attend the November 17 meeting and request that this email comment take 
the place of my personal attendance. 

The Community Planning process is very important to communities and will provide clarity to 
both residents and developers about how each community wants to grow. Please 
acknowledge that the Community Planning Guide is only a guide and will not derail any 
efforts already taken by communities toward creating a Plan. I also ask that you support 
your constituents by placing the Community Plan process as a top priority in the county to 
provide clarity to both residents and developers to protect our quality of life in El Dorado 
County. 

Thank you, 

Jason Bird 
 

Shingle Springs, CA 95682 




